
John Hughes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Amy Kramer <AKramer@­
Tuesday, April 25, 2017 3:~ 
John Hughes 

Cc: Lindsey Rechtin 
Subject: FW: NKWD Taylor Mill Treatment Plant Belt Filter Press Replacement 

See response from KDOW below 

Amy K. Kramer, P.E. 
V.P., Engineering, Production & Distribution 
Northern Kentucky Water District 
2835 Crescent Springs Road 
P.O. Box 18640 

41018 

From: Osborne, David [mailto:DOsbor 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 1:59 PM 
To: Amy Kramer 
Cc: Jeff Schuchter; Bryan, Alan 
Subject: FW: NKWD Taylor Mill Treatment Plant Belt Filter Press Replacement 

Amy, 

Good afternoon. Please see the response from Terry Humphries with KDOW confirming the fact that the project is 
considered maintenance and does not require KDOW approval. 

Thank you for your time, 

David C. Osborne, PE 

GRW I engineering I architecture I geospatial 
KY 40299 

p . 

Email:~ I Website:~ 
Follow Us On Linkedln Subscribe to Our Client E-Newsletter 

From: Humphries, Terry (EEC) mailto: 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 1:58 PM 

To: Osborne, David<~ 
Subject: RE: NKWD Taylor Mill Treatment Plant Belt Filter Press Replacement 

Mr. Osborne, 
Thank you for the reminder to respond on this. Based on the information provided, the project appears to consist of 

maintenance and replacement work which does not require an approval from the Division of Water per 401 KAR 5:005 
Section 1(2)(a). I would recommend informing the local regional office of any work to be done so that are aware. Please 
let me know if you have any additional questions. Thank you. 

Terry Humphries, P.E. 
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Supeivisor, Engineering Section 
Water Infrastructure Branch 
KY Division of Water 
300 Sower Blvd, 3ro Floor 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
(502)782-6983 

From: Osborne, David mailto:DOsb 
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 1:22 PM 
To: Humphries, Terry (EEC)<~ 
Subject: NKWD Taylor Mill Treatment Plant Belt Filter Press Replacement 

Mr. Humphries, 

Good afternoon. As discussed in our phone conversation, the referenced project is at Public Service Commission for 
review and they had a question on DOW approval. My notes stated that "DOW construction permit is not required as 
th~ project is cor.isidered maintenance. Project does not include any expansion to plant facilities. Equipment 
repiacementonly." The project includes the replacement of an existing, outdated belt filter press and polymer feed 
system with a new belt filter press and polymer feed system. The specification of the proposed systems match the 
specifications of the existing systems. The ~~s,tii:\g,equipment is just outdated and proven to be troublesome to 
operators. Additionally, the project includes some building modifications that have been approved by Building Code and 
Division of Plumbing. 

Please see the attached plans sheets forthe demolition plan and proposed work plan. If you could please respond back 
to this email verifying that a DOW construction permit is not required as the project is considered maintenance, that 
would be appreciated. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

David C. Osborne, PE 

GRW I engineering I architecture I geospatial 
9710 Bunsen Parkway I Louisville, KY 40299 
P 502. 

I Websi~e: 
Subscribe to Our Client E-Newslette~ 
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